
East End House, 105 Spring Street, Cambridge, MA 02141 

  
 

A Neighborhood Organization for the Betterment of East Cambridge 
 

The East Cambridge Planning Team 
invites you to a community meeting 

   
  Wednesday, September 17, 2014  
                             The East End House 

105 Spring Street 
  
    
 7:00 – 7:30 p.m.  Introductions and Announcements 
  General Membership 
 
 7:30 – 8:00 p.m. Michae Cantalupa, Boston Properties  
     Residential Project – 85 Ames Street 
 
 8:00 – 8:30 p.m. Iram Farooq, CDD 
  Community Conversations 
 
 8:30 – 9:00 p.m. Discussion and Decision 
  Members 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back after a summer vacation. Please note the date of our first meeting. Due to 
Jewish holidays, the Board decided to hold our meetings on the first and thirds 
Wednesdays. Hope you all can join us. 
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